
New Louisiana Law Aims To Prevent Health Care Facility Violence, author Mark
Carver, Esq., New Orleans City Business, Sept. 19, 2022
Having a workplace violence prevention plan and program can help the facility and employees recognize potentially dangerous
situations, minimize the risks of violent encounters and help to protect staff and patients.

Subscribers can read the full article at the link. 
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